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1 Attached is our OBJECTION to changing the street name of Evan’s Way and George 
Street. 

OBJECTION to the change of name from Evans to Pugh Way. 
We are the registered proprietors of an affected property. 
I refer to the proposed renaming of Evans Way to Pugh Way. The understanding of 
Pugh relates to a controlled convergence method of implication and design. My view of 
this renaming to Pugh Way gives more consideration to the Byford Metronet Station 
than the business owners, land owners, whose street address is synonymous to their 
recognition of existence. 
We are of the opinion that this site development included road construction of Evans 
Way and some of the western side of George Street. Not only do we pay almost $80,000 
per annum, consideration should be given high priority to leaving the identifying street 
name, Evans Way. 
Given consideration to the name, Pugh, sounds like a projected potion of sickness as 
well as a surname. 

Thank you for your submission. This has been 
taken into consideration in the report to 
Council. 
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